
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of March 2, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (EXCUSED)
Derrick Justice, Diversity Coordinator
Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (UNEXCUSED)
Robyn Vetuskey, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Tianna Washington, Committee Member

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Antoine Reeves, BSU Treasurer
Megan Scott, Student Trustee
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator
Greg Wilson, Campus Center Operations Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:19 p.m. 
The minutes of the February 17 meeting were approved.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Budget Report – The programming budget is being reviewed and Ms. Jones will report next week.

NEW BUSINESS

SEGA 2012-13 Election Packet – SEGA will review the packet and vote on it next week. Applications will be available March 12.

Past Events – Soul Food Buffet on February 27 and Blood Drive on February 28 were reviewed.

Upcoming Events – Open Forum with President Kress on March 7; Family Fun Night on April 20; Spring Fling on May 7.

A motion was made by Ms. Martinez and seconded by Ms. Ginevra to contract Blue Apple Productions for Family Fun Night and 
Spring Fling. Motion approved.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey – He is pleased with how well the group is working together. He suggests engaging students more and placing 
the two new positions – Adult/Evening Student Coordinator and Roundtable Coordinator – on the election ballot to be voted on by the 
student body in order to amend the constitution.

Lisa Wallace – Club/organization awards applications will be due in five weeks.

The meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator
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